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OCEAN, MARINE RESOURCES & HAWAIIAN AFFAIRS AND

WATER & LAND
IN SUPPORT OF

HE 2288, RELATING TO THE DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS

February 3, 2014

Chair Hanohano, Chair Evans, and Members of the Committee:

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) is in strong support

of this bill which enables the department to dispose of improvements

that it owns or controls, or space within these improvements, on

Hawaiian home lands through direct negotiations. This bill is part of

the Governor's administrative package by request of our department.

The department currently owns buildings and warehouses on our

lands and as certain general leases expire the department will become

the owner of even more of these improvements. The department has the

authority to dispose of these improvements pursuant Chapter 102,

Hawaii Revised Statutes, but it is currently not feasible to lease

space for just a short term. The ability to dispose of these

improvements, or space therein, through direct negotiations for a term

less than five year would allow the department greater flexibility to

generate revenue on its lands.

Thank you for your consideration of our testimony.
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From: mailing|ist@capito|.hawaii.gov
Sent: Sunday, February 02,2014 10:11 AM
To: omhtestimony
Cc: Awai76@aol.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB2288 on Feb 3, 2014 08:45AM

HB2288
Submitted on: 2/2/2014
Testimony for OMH/\NAL on Feb 3, 2014 08:45AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
l Ellen Awai ll Individual ll Support ll Yes

Comments: As a Native Hawaiian and an advocate, I support this HB2288. I believe that the lands
that are not occupied should be given back to the Hawaiian Homelands. Too many buildings sit
wasting away with no one maintaining them, some no one even know who owns. Many individuals in
our islands are without homes and wasting their lives on our streets with no jobs. This action is
important in improving our environment and economy by getting them involved. This would assist
many Native Hawaiians and other locals to a system that they could understand and probably even
flourish. Please support HB2288!

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearinq,_improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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